VILLAGE OF De La VISTA NORTH (DLVN) MEETING
February 23, 2022
This meeting was started at 6:35 by President Don Easterbrooks.
A prayer was offered by Thomas King.
Next the Pledge of Allegiance.
Don reminded everyone that all the meetings will start at 6:30.
He talked about email issues. Contact him if you are not getting the DLVN emails.

He welcomed new neighbors, reminded everyone to get their membership in and talked a little
about the website expansion.

Treasurers report was announced.
VP Jan Ool gave an update of the future meetings:

March will be our member appreciation dinner. It will be at the Savannah Center. It will be free
to members. It will be catered by Oakwood BBQ and Grill and entertainment will be music by
Peace, Love and Ukeleles.

April will be Jim Burns singing.
May will be Sue Heller showing and teaching line dancing.
Tonight was Kevin O’Conner with Mardi Gras music and we had many great desserts!

The 50-50 raffle was won by: many.

Deb Chapman, Secretary



